
 
Minister of Foreign Affairs 

 

 
Oslo,     3   November 2020 

 

 

 
Dear Alexander 
 
 
I was deeply shocked by the terrible attacks in Vienna yesterday, in which a number of 
innocent people were killed and many others injured. There is no justification for these 
acts of cowardice and I condemn them in the strongest possible terms.  
 
I would like to convey my deepest sympathy to the families affected, the authorities, and 
all the people of Austria.  
 
Norway stands in solidarity with Austria in the ongoing effort to safeguard democratic 
values and combat all forms of hatred and acts of terrorism.  
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ine Eriksen Søreide 

 

 

 

HE Mr Alexander Schallenberg 
Federal Minister for Europe, Integration and Foreign Affairs 
Vienna 


